
 
 

 

 

 
It was a pleasure to join Lydford and all five Moorland Hub schools at 

Castle Drogo last Thursday. Apart from the brilliant behaviour, a trophy 

and gold medals for the Bridestowe Girls, Silver medal for the Milton 

Abbot boys and everyone having a great time, most pleasing was seeing 

the children interact with one another, play games and make new 

friends. The next few weeks are very busy with events and activities 

coming up that will provide opportunities for collaboration with our 

Moorland Hub friends and flourish in our own talents in school. Not 

least our Hub-wide trip to the pantomime which we are extremely 

grateful to FoLS for funding the coach.  

I hope to see many of you at our school events coming up and you get to engage with our wonderful children and 

wider school.  

Mr Hill  

 

It has been another busy week at Lydford, all the children have worked very hard this week. We have been 
busy making Christmas cake, practicing our Christmas play– please can you remind your children to 
practice their lines we only have a little over 3 weeks to go!   
To support Children in Need this year we offered a biscuit tuck shop for the children at play time – they all 
thoroughly enjoyed them and raised £39 of such a good cause.   
Finally, thank you to all those that attended the FOLS Annual General Meeting, it was good to see such a 
supportive group of parents.   
We are looking forward to another busy week next week.   
I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Brendon  
 

Stars of the week 

The children who have shown the strength of each of our values - Nurture, Inspire, Achieve, are-   

      This week our awards went to: 

Nurture -Jesse for working hard to nurture his 

writing stamina in his story. 

Inspire -Aria for being inspiring in the effort she is putting  

into her maths learning. 

Achieve - Matilda for working hard in her maths learning  

        then using her new knowledge of patterns in her play 

Last week’s awards: 

Nurture- Huxley - For looking after his friends. 

Inspire – Emily K - for showing confidence in her writing and answering questions. 

Achieve - Wren - for brilliant attitude to learning, especially in his English writing and independence in 

Geography. 

Lydford Primary School – Nurture, Inspire, Achieve 

Date 17th November 2023 

 

 



Stay and Play 
Our next stay and play session is on Tuesday 2th Nevember.  We look 

forward to welcoming children 0-4years with their parents/carers. 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 14th December. The menu for the last 

week of term has been added to School Gateway so that you can book as 

usual.  Please choose from the main and pudding options by Thursday 7th 

December so that the kitchen can ensure that they have what they need. 

 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

We hope all children are accessing and enjoying Times Table Rockstars. If 

you feel you need a bit more guidance on this, please follow this link 

https://ttrockstars.com/parents/ which is a guide for parent/carers and 

has lots of information. 

 

DiAS free sessions for parents and carers  

DiAS (Devon Information Advice and Support) provides information, 

advice and support about special educational needs and disability (SEND). 

We support parents, carers and young people with SEND. The service is 

free, confidential and impartial.  

DiAS has three sessions available this term – each one lasts an hour, plus 30 minutes afterwards for questions and 
discussion. All are via Teams online. 
Listening to your child’s views 
10 – 11.30am, Tuesday 21 November 2023 
Demystifying SEND 
10 – 11.30am, Tuesday 28 November 2023 
Education Health and Care (EHC) plan reviews 
1pm – 2.30pm, Monday 4 December 2023 
 

Time to Talk 

As part of our school focus on getting children talking and improving their Oracy, we have a topical, weekly question 

and picture for you to discuss as a family: - 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

With the clocks having recently been changed 
and a lot of wet, stormy weather recently, 
keeping ourselves safe while out and about has 
become even more important with less daylight 
hours. 

How can you help to keep yourself safe during 
the darker, winter days? 

 

 

 

 

 

Is it okay to feel nervous about something new? 

 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/parents/
https://buytickets.at/diasdevoninformationadviceandsupport/1028158
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/diasdevoninformationadviceandsupport/1047040
https://buytickets.at/diasdevoninformationadviceandsupport/1051473


EYFS Making Playdough 

 

  

 

Year 1 Enjoying Maths 

     

 

 

 



Measuring and mixing - making Christmas cakes. 
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Forest School and Wreath Making 

   



   

  

   

   

 

 



Breakfast Club 

  

 

Cheerleading Club 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Diary Dates 
November 

Thursday 23rd FoLS Call My Bluff Evening 7pm Nichols Hall 

Monday 27th  Flu Vaccinations 
December 

Friday 1st Carols at Castle Drogo - Year 2 and Class 2 
Friday 8th Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th Book Look and Homework Share 3pm 

Tuesday 12th Christmas Performance at the Nicholls Hall 6pm 
Wednesday 13th Pantomime Trip 

Thursday 14th Christmas Lunch (please book via School Gateway) 
Friday 15th Last Day of Term 

January 

Wednesday 3rd Return to School 
 



 
 



  
 

 

FoLS 
 

 
Tickets are also available from the School Office and The Castle Inn  

 



Community News and Information 

  



 



 



 

 


